
 

 
3871 LAKEFIELD DRIVE, SUWANEE, GA 30024 

 

January 8, 2021 
 
To the attention of: 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
 
FCC ID: UID-G36 
 

AGENT AUTHORIZATION 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
ARRIS hereby authorizes Debby Lin of Bureau Veritas Consumer Products Services (H.K.) Ltd., 
Taoyuan Branch (“BV CPS Taoyuan”), to act on its behalf in all matters relating to the Federal 
Communication Commission (FCC) application for equipment authorization in connection with the 
FCC ID listed above, including signing of all documents relating to these matters.  Any and all acts 
carried out by Debby Lin of BV CPS Taoyuan on ARRIS’s behalf, within the scope of the powers 
granted herein, shall have the same effect as acts of its own. 
 
We further certify that neither the applicant nor any party to this application, as defined in 47 CFR 
Ch. 1.2002 (b), is subject to a denial to Federal benefits, that include FCC benefits, pursuant to 
section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1998, 21 U.S.C. 862. 
 
Should you have any questions or comments regarding this matter, please don’t hesitate to contact 
me. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Thomas Kelleher, Compliance Engineer 
ARRIS 
Tel: (215) 323-2257 
E-mail: thomas.kelleher@arris.com 
 


